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PETITION	OF	ONE	MILLION	
	

Taken from http://petitionofonemillion.ca/sign-petition/   
 
People of good will in Canada are encouraged to sign the Petition of One Million 
2019 and encourage others to sign.  We need to proclaim to all Canadians the 
message that every human life must be protected from conception to death.  
We cannot protect the 4 million children killed by abortion since 1969, but we 
can recognize and dignify their lives with every signature we collect.  Please join 
us!  The website includes instructions for how to submit your ‘signatures’ on 
line. 
              
 
Ask your Bishop and parish priest if it is okay to have parishioners sign the 
petition one weekend at your parish  
   
 
It is important to do this as soon as possible!!   Why? 
 
The petition will be presented to the government on the International Day for 
Human Rights, Tuesday, December 10, 2019. 
 
 
 

 


